
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 16th September 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had another busy week at big school, we hope you have a restful long 

weekend, see you on Tuesday. 

Attendance 

Congratulations to all of the  

children who were at school every 

day last week– you have earnt  

Dojo points.  When 

the children reach 

20 Dojo points they 

can choose a prize. 

 Forest School  

For a Forest School session your 

child will not need to wear their 

school uniform.  We would like the  

children to come to school wearing 

clothes that are suitable for the 

weather.  A tracksuit that you do 

not mind getting muddy and welly 

boots would be perfect.  Please 

check the list below for your child’s 

name.   

Book of the Week 

 

Next week we will be learning 

about ‘The Rainbow Fish’ it is a 

lovely story that encourages  

sharing and kindness.  Please  

enjoy this story with your child 

over the weekend if you would 

like to get ‘ahead of 

the game’!  This story 

can be found on 

YouTube Kids if you 

do not have the book. 

Tuesday 20th 

September  

RSD 

Thursday 22nd 

September 

RAB 

Arthur 

Peyton 

Harry 

Daniel 

Amelia 

Mollie 

Sophie 

Marley 

Matteo 

Naomi 

George A 

Neahve 

Harrison 

Lexie 

Jacob 

Daenerys 

Titan 

George F 

Jaxson 

Vienna 

Declan 

Isabelle 

Holly 

Jake 

Poppy 

Nathan 

Sully 

Please make sure that your child 

has a full set of named uniform on 

their peg including underwear.  

The children love exploring in the 

mud, paint, glue and other messy 

play ...and there are the  

occasional toilet accidents too! 


